	GSPSA Meeting Minutes
	06/18/2019
Telecon

	

	Meeting Type:  Executive Committee

	

	Attendees:
	Walt Moleski, Matt DeLand, Bob Lively, Keith Evans, Austin Frazier attended by telecon.

	Discussion Items:

	1. League Fees.  Walt reported that Loose Screws still owes $525 in league fees for this season.  Jon Landis continues to push them for payment.  Loose Screws has forfeited on three nights so far.
2. Memory Walk.  Bob reports that he has currently received payment for 2 bricks and pledges for 4 more, although the P.O. box has not been checked for a few days.  40 bricks are needed for a minimum order.  All team captains back to approximately 2003 have been contacted.

3. Grounds Status.  Eric Chomko did not call in, but provided an update on grounds items via e-mail before the meeting.

a. The replacement concrete walkway was poured on Monday 6/3, and looks good.

b. Finishing the Field #1 wall requires materials (8 railroad ties, 25 pieces of rebar) and some manpower.  Walt reported that 2 teams (Attaboys and FA Varks) still owe some work party time, so that represents an option.

c. Repairing the Field #1 home run net will require a lift truck.  Most places that rent such trucks require a certified operator, which GSPSA does not have.  One quote that was provided was for $1200, which is beyond the club budget.  GSFC Facilities does not seem to be a good option.  It was suggested that all team captains should be contacted to see if they know someone who would be willing to do this relatively simple job.

4. Long-Term Status.  Bob noted that the recently released Goddard Master Plan includes a statement about “divesting and demolition” at Area 100 by 2027.  While the actual plans for the GSPSA complex are not currently known, Bob encouraged the EC to be proactive about staying in touch with these plans well in advance of any actual changes.

5. Rescheduling.  Keith brought up the topic of rescheduling rainouts.  After some discussion, it was confirmed that Monday rainouts will typically be rescheduled as a doubleheader on the following Monday unless there are special circumstances (e.g. end of season scheduling).  Walt noted that the ASA umpires do charge an additional fee for schedule changes within 24 hours (i.e. making up a rainout on the next day).


	Action Items:

	


Other Information:
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